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From: Sharon Mullally [sharon.mullally@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 09, 2010 2:31 PM

To: EP, RegComments

Subject: Re Chapter 78 regulations

AUG 17 2010

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

We need a complete moratorium on water withdrawal and drilling in the Marcellus Shale area.
There are too many instances of drinking water being contaminated by chemicals and gas, and
we have no idea of all the environmental and health consequences of the fracking process.

We need to stop doing this until there is time for untainted research -- in other words, not
funded or done by the energy companies -- into the effects of fracking.

Thank you for paying attention to my concern.

Sharon Mullally

Sharon Mullally
557 Pelham Road
Philadelphia, PA 19119
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